
How we talk with people with 

disability 

 

 

This information is in Easy English. 

We use simple words and pictures to show  

some ideas. 

 

 

The Australian Law Reform Commission is set up 

by the Australian Government. 

 

 

Our job is to look at laws and decide whether 

they work well or not and if they are fair for 

everybody. 

 



These are the rules for how we will talk with you. 

They say: 

 How we will include you in our work 

 

 How you can get our information 

 

 

How we will include you in our work 

Sometimes we write about the law and people 

with disability. 

 

 

 

Then we ask you what you think.  You can write 

or email to tell us.  

 

 



Sometimes we meet with people with disability 

to talk about how the law affects them. 

 

 

If you are meeting with us, we will ask what help 

you need to make it easy. 

 

If you need it, we will make sure the meeting 

room: 

 is ok for wheelchairs 

 has handrails, ramps and lifts 

 is near a disabled toilet 

 has audio loops 

 an Auslan interpreter 

 



Our information 

When we write about the law and people with 

disability we will try to write it in Easy English. 

This means we use simple words and pictures to 

show ideas.  

 

We put all our information on our website. We 

try to make our website easy to use for people 

with vision disability or physical disability. 

www.alrc.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

 


